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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
BATES TECHNICAL COLLEGE
[Filed June 25, 2024, 8:38 a.m.]

The Bates Technical College's board of trustees meeting dates 
have been changed. The first meeting scheduled on October 28, 2024, 
has been canceled. The second meeting, taking place on November 25, 
2024, has been rescheduled to November 18, 2024.
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